
Walk
of

 
Proceeds from commemorative 

brick sales will be used 
exclusively for scholarships 

for TFS students.

• Remember a loved one
• Express gratitude to a 

special classmate
• Convey appreciation to a special 

GFWC-GA club or member
• Pay tribute to a favorite 
faculty or staff member

• Recognize a special graduate
• Recall a meaningful event or team
• Honor a veteran or first responder 

for their service

Support the mission of Tallulah 
Falls School and become a part 
of its rich and colorful history 

by purchasing a brick paver for 
the Walk of Honor. 

TFS natatorium 
Commemorative Brick Project

A special portion 
of the Walk of Honor 

will be set aside 
to honor U.S. 

military veterans 
and first responders.  

The Walk of Honor was inspired by 
Tallulah Falls School Board 

Chairperson Amy Atkinson and is 
sponsored by the GFWC-GA 7th District

and the Atkinson family.

The Walk of Honor will be located at the 
main entrance to the new TFS natatorium 

which is currently under construction . 

Tallulah   Falls   School



Brick by Brick
  the TFS natatorium commemorative brick project

Your customized message on a
4”x 8” Brick - $100
Your inscription must fit into the white boxes below, one character 
per box. Each brick can have a maximum of 16 characters per line. 
A character is defined as a letter or number, a space or punctuation 
mark. No special characters, please.

Contact Information

Name __________________________________

Address ________________________________

City____________________________________

State ___________    Zip  __________________

Phone _________________________________

Email __________________________________

Order Total: ______________________ 

Join us to honor veterans, 
first responders and special 
members of the TFS family.

Method of Payment 

Check included (made payable to Tallulah Falls School)

Credit Card

      Visa        MC        AmEx       Discover

Card # ___________________________________

Exp Date ____________ Security Code _________

Name on Card _____________________________

Signature _________________________________

Questions? 
Please call (706) 839-2021 

or email sonya.smith@tallulahfalls.org

Mail completed form with payment to
Tallulah Falls School
Advancement Office

P.O. Box 10 • Tallulah Falls, GA 30573


